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RE:  North East Mobile Health Services Considers Alternate Site 
 
 
North East Mobile Health Services announced today it has released the Town of 
Camden from negotiating exclusively with North East for the possible purchase 
of the Tannery site. North East stated that it plans to pursue another location. 
 
North East Mobile Health Services informed Town officials that they were 
presented with an alternate location that it wished to consider.  The location 
includes sufficient space and a building on site that could meet North East’s 
needs.  
 
North East’s President Dennis Brockway said the company’s focus has always 
been on finding a location that is strategically located to best serve the people in 
the four-town community that comprises its primary service area.   
 
“North East Mobile Health is thankful to the Town of Camden for working with 
us on our site search,” Brockway stated, “and we appreciate the warm response 
we have received since becoming the area’s designated emergency medical 
services provider.”  
 
 
 


